
Photographic Permission Form 

 

I understand that I am unable to take phones or cameras on the premises, due 

to Bryn Y Garreg being a wireless free farm.       

I am happy to give permission for pictures of myself to be taken by LVAC staff 

during the tour/event for my enjoyment and memories of the occasion. 

Please e-mail me any pictures successfully taken during the tour to the 

following e-mail address: 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I am happy to let LVAC use my pictures for future promotions on their website / 

Facebook / Instagram pages.         Yes  /  No                                 

(If no indication the assumption is Yes) 

 

 

……………………………………………………………..     ……………………………………………………………. 

Signature               Print Name 

 

…………………………………………                     

Date 


